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Clerk's Office 
N.C. Utilities Commission 

Please hold Duke Energy to a higher standard.on saving money and reducing pollution 

Dear Utilities Commission, s 

We have asked Duke Energy to take a visionary role in saving money and reducing use of fossil fuels and 
instead they are fighting to keep clean energy to a minimum in their 2014 IRP. If they will not act responsibly, 
please act on our behalf for the greater good. Climate change is affecting everyone and leadership on this issue 
is vital. 

Many thanks for your service, 

Jennifer Miller 
5706 Old Stony Way 
Durham, NC 27705 

Jennifer E. Miller 
www wavcovcrwavc com 


